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Correction of employee costs for year ended 30 June 2010 
 
Shareholders are referred to the Sasol Limited fina ncial results 
announcement for the year ended 30 June 2010 releas ed on SENS on 
Monday, 13 September 2010.    
 
Employee costs for the year ended 30 June 2010, whi ch appeared 
under the salient features, were erroneously disclo sed as R15 798 
million and should be R17 546 million. This correct ion has no 
effect on the income statement and statement of fin ancial 
position.  
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Johannesburg 
 
Issued by sponsor: Deutsche Securities (SA) (Propri etary) Limited 
 
Disclaimer - Forward-looking statements:  
 
In this document we make certain statements that ar e not 
historical facts and relate to analyses and other i nformation 
which are based on forecasts of future results and estimates of 
amounts not yet determinable.  These statements may  also relate 
to our future prospects, developments and business strategies.  
Examples of such forward-looking statements include , but are not 
limited to, statements regarding exchange rate fluc tuations, 
volume growth, increases in market share, total sha reholder 
return and cost reductions. Words such as "believe" , 
"anticipate", "expect", "intend", "seek", "will", " plan", 
"could", "may", "endeavour" and "project" and simil ar expressions 
are intended to identify such forward-looking state ments, but are 
not the exclusive means of identifying such stateme nts. By their 
very nature, forward-looking statements involve inh erent risks 
and uncertainties, both general and specific, and t here are risks 
that the predictions, forecasts, projections and ot her forward-
looking statements will not be achieved.  If one or  more of these 
risks materialise, or should underlying assumptions  prove 
incorrect, our actual results may differ materially  from those 
anticipated. You should understand that a number of  important 
factors could cause actual results to differ materi ally from the 
plans, objectives, expectations, estimates and inte ntions 
expressed in such forward-looking statements.   



These factors are discussed more fully in our most recent annual 
report under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934 on  Form 20-F 
filed on 9 October 2009 and in other filings with t he United 
States Securities and Exchange Commission. The list  of factors 
discussed therein is not exhaustive; when relying o n forward-
looking statements to make investment decisions, yo u should 
carefully consider both these factors and other unc ertainties and 
events. Forward-looking statements apply only as of  the date on 
which they are made, and we do not undertake any ob ligation to 
update or revise any of them, whether as a result o f new 
information, future events or otherwis e.  
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